

November 14, 2018

Dear Forum Participants:

National security at home depends on working relationships with governments around the world. Congressman Pittenger has been working with our European allies to strengthen those relationships for the security of our country, as well as peaceful democracies globally.

As Chairman of the Congressional Taskforce on Terrorism and Unconventional Warfare, Robert has hosted numerous international forums involving hundreds of Parliamentarians from nearly seventy countries. Through this strategic outreach, Robert has included over 100 experts in terror finance, cyber security, data sharing, and foreign investments from adversarial nation states.

We continue to see positive outcomes from these efforts as countries across the globe are strengthening their partnerships, and implementing policies and technology systems into their governments that will endure over the long-term.

I applaud these vital efforts to build stronger bonds with our global partners and advance this mission.

Sincerely,

Richard Burr

United States Senator